
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: PA/KB 

28th June, 2019 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We hope that the students are enjoying their summer break and taking advantage of the 

warm weather. We will be releasing GCSE results from 9:00 am on Thursday 22nd August. 

You are welcome to attend with your son / daughter.  

Before students leave they must inform staff about their future plans and we will be collating 

information about where each student is going to next. If pupils have not got a destination we 

will support them and try to find them a pathway.  

Hopefully we will see lots of you at the prom next week but if not have a great summer and 

see you on results day.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr P Abram,  
Head of School  
 


